
HL7 Production Site Moves to NEW EHR Product 
 

PROCESS TO FOLLOW WHEN A MCIR HL7 PRODUCTION STATUS SITE MOVES TO A 

NEW EHR PRODUCT 
 

 

 

▪ MCIR production status does not change if the new EHR is a MCIR Approved 

Product. 

 
▪ If the new EHR product is not recorded on the MCIR Approved Vendor List, then 

the site will need to be moved back to Onboarding Status until the EHR is 

approved by MCIR. 

 
▪ New EHR should never submit TEST messages during the transition with a 

Production Status site. 

 
▪ Site staff are responsible to ensure all vaccines are entered correctly in MCIR 

during the changeover period. 

 
▪ Site needs to report to MDHHS-MU-MCIRHelp@michigan.gov 

o Name of new EHR product 

o Transition date 

 
▪ The MCIR or Regional MCIR staff will act only when the site or vendor reports an 

issue. 

 
 

 
MCIR Approved Vendor List URL: https://www.mcir.org/wp-
content/uploads/2019/12/EHR-for-HL7-Approved-Vendors-11.18.2020.pdf 
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